
 

 

Borough of Matawan  

 

Public Notice 

 

Unified Planning/Zoning Board of Adjustment 

 

Notice of Determination 

 
Take Notice that on Monday, July 2, 2018, the Unified Planning/Zoning Board of Adjustment of 

the Borough of Matawan adopted a resolution dismissing without prejudice the application of 

James and Susan Murphy, 13 Lakeside Drive, Matawan, New Jersey 07747 – Block 115, Lot 30. 

The resolution and minutes of the meeting(s) of the said Board, as well as any plans and exhibits in 

evidence, are on file and available for inspection at the Borough Clerk’s Office, 201 Broad Street, 

Matawan, New Jersey 07747, during normal business hours. 

 

   

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

 

 


